CITY OF SAINT PAUL

INTERDEPARTMENTAL MEMORANDUM
DATE:  September 16, 2013
TO: Christine Rozak
FROM: Kris Schweinlep\(%'
RE: 560 Randolph
Christine,
On September 11, 2013 I re-inspected the above location. The attached pictures will show several

empty roll offs and 3 full roll off. It also shows a bobcat taking garbage from the ground and putting
it in a roll off.
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